
Town of Pittsford CANNABIS BOARD – August 17, 2022  

MEMBERS PRESENT:  Alicia Malay, W. Joseph Gagnon, David Mills, Thomas Hooker and Mark 

Winslow.  OTHERS PRESENT:  Hank Pelkey, Brenda Fox-Howard– Town Manager, Kelly Giard – 

Recording Secretary. 

The Cannabis Board was called to order at 8:22 PM by Chair Malay. 

Ms. Fox-Howard recommends a policy be drafted/adopted for the Cannabis Board.  Shawn 

Hendee has reached out with concerns that cannabis could affect the testing of the wastewater 

and other municipal systems.  Information on this process will be included in the next packet 

for review.   

 

The Cannabis Board adjourned at 8:24 PM. 

 

 

Respectfully Submitted 

 

 

Kelly Giard 

Recording Secretary 

 

 

________________________________________ 

Alicia Malay, Chair 

 

________________________________________ 

David Mills, Vice Chair 

 

________________________________________ 

Thomas Hooker, Selectman 

 

_______________________________________ 

W. Joseph Gagnon, Selectman 

 

_______________________________________ 

Mark Winslow, Selectman 


